
 

 

 

Sunday, April 12th, 2020   CORONA VIRUS UPDATE #19 

 

To:  All residents 
 

From:  Steve Dunn, First Selectman 

 

BROOKFIELD HAS LOST OUR FIRST RESIDENT TO THE COVID-19 VIRUS 

It is with a very sad heart that I confirm that Brookfield has lost one of our residents to the Corona Virus. 
He was a male in his 50’s. We, together with the entire town, send our prayers and thoughts to his 
family. At this time, it is critical that we continue to keep each other safe by staying home. 
 
At this point in time, we have 95 confirmed cases of the virus and 7 people remain hospitalized. 
 


